
 
2780 Waterfront Pkwy. E. Dr.   Indianapolis, IN 46214 

Phone: 317-328-5660   Fax: 317-328-5668   Sales: 1-800-437-3188 www.calumetspecialty.com 
 
 

Dear Calumet Customer: 
 

OSHA’s revision to the Hazard Communication Standard (HCS or “HAZCOM”), published in the Code 
of Federal Regulations at 29 CFR 1910.1200 on March 26, 2012, became effective on May 25, 2012. 
See link below. 

 
https://www.osha.gov/laws-regs/federalregister/2012-03-26 
 
Calumet Specialty Products Partners, L.P provides our customers with the correct hazard 
classifications and information on proper handling and safe use of our products through our SDSs 
and labels. We have updated our safety data sheets and labels to comply with OSHA’s new Hazard 
Communication Standard. 

 
Any questions regarding this updated information for our products can be directed to our Regulatory 
and Technical Department at: 800-437-3188 or 317-328-5660 or you may email your request to us at: 
msds@calumetspecialty.com. 

 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any additional questions or concerns.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Katy E. Benton 
Product Regulatory Services Supervisor 
Calumet Specialty Products Partners, L.P. 
317-957-5468 
katy.benton@calumetspecialty.com 
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